

Mrs. DeMello's K-4 Newsletter

The Week of September 4th

Email: kdemello@canvonsidechristian.school

Upcoming Events

Picture Day is on Monday, September 25th.

CCS Jog-A-Thon is on October 5th. This will be an early release day (12:30). The jog will take place at the Jerome High School gym. If you would like to help this day, please let me know.

Information packets will be going home next Monday.

Our Learning

Wow, we are already through our second week. This week we talked about "Monster Manners". This is a theme I am using for classroom management. You can see our poster displayed in the classroom. If you have any questions about this, please let me know. This week we introduced the letter A. We found out who has the letter a in their name. We learned words that begin with the letter a, and we heard an apple story. We are working on our tracing skills. For Bible this week, we talking about how God made everything. I talked to the class about prayer requests. At the end of each day, I ask the class if they have any requests. I am so blessed to have your child!! Also, thank you so much for bringing in extra supplies that I asked for!!

You guys are awesome!!

Home-School Connection

We are working on writing our names. I have placed a name trace in each folder. Please work on this at home! Thank you so much!!

Reminders

Don't forget your child's snack day. If you need a new calendar, please let me know. Thank you!

Book orders can be made online at scholastic.com/bookclub Our class code is Q8LKT. Need help, let me know.

